
 
 

West Salem Business Association 
 

October 9, 2019 
 
Meeting called to order at 12:00 p.m. by President Nicole Vidal.  After introductions and buffet 
lunch, the regular meeting commenced.    
 
Minutes 
Motion by Denise Jones, seconded by Ashley Giese to approve the minutes of the September 11, 
2019, regular meeting.  Approved by voice vote. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Treasurer Patty Gjertsen’s Association bank balance report was distributed.  Mrs. Gjertsen noted 
$1,800 is scheduled to be paid out in January for 2018 graduate scholarships, and another $1,800 
will be paid for the 2019 graduate scholarships.  The Association also received its half share of 
the June Dairy Days celebration.   
 
Motion by Ashley Giese, seconded by Denise Jones to approve the treasurer’s report as 
presented.  Motion approved. 
 
Junior Achievement 
The Association has routinely donated $1,000 to the Junior Achievement classroom education 
and $500 to the Junior Achievement Business Challenge.  The members agreed to continue these 
contributions. 
 
Motion by Laurie Noelke, seconded by Ashley Giese to approve a $1,000 donation to Junior 
Achievement and a $500 donation to the Junior Achievement Business Challenge.  Motion 
approved.   
 
Celebrate West Salem 
The Celebrate West Salem Committee will meet on November 20, 2019, at 11:30 a.m. at 
Hunter’s Last Chance to begin organizing for the 2020 event.  Anyone interested in being a part 
of this event is welcome to attend.   
 
Business After 5 
The American Legion will be hosting a Business After 5 event in conjunction with its Grand 
Opening on Sunday, November 3, 2019, from 3:00 to 6:00 p.m.   
 
Motion by Steve Zeman, seconded by Ashley Giese to adjourn the meeting at 12:40 p.m.  
Motion approved by voice vote. 
 
 
 
       Teresa L. DeLong, Secretary/Director 


